

November 5, 2019

Idaho State Democratic Party PO Box 445 Boise, ID 83701

Hon. Lawerence Denney Secretary of State State of Idaho P.O. Box 83720 Boise, ID 83720-0080

Dear Secretary Denney,

Please be advised that, pursuant to Idaho Code Section 34-904A(2), the Idaho State Democratic Party would like to officially notify your office of the following 2020 Primary decisions.

1. The Idaho State Democratic Party will participate in the March 10 Presidential Primary.

2. The Idaho State Democratic Presidential Primary on March 10 will remain open to all registered Democrats and Unaffiliated voters.

3. The May 19 Democratic Primary will remain open to all registered voters.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Van Beechler Chairwoman

Idaho Democratic Party

Grangelin m Bullan